
 

 

 

 

 

9 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

I have been informed that Eid will be celebrated on either Wednesday 10th or Thursday 

11th April 2024.  Your child may take one day as religious observance, however this 

will affect your child’s attendance figures. 

 

School will be open as normal on both these days for children who wish to attend.  Any 

children not celebrating Eid MUST be in school as normal.  

 

May I thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Mrs S Titherington 

Head Teacher 

 

 


